
The Chancellor, The Senate and The Board of Governors
of

The University of Regina
send

Greetings and Congratulations
to 

Marion Buller 
on the Occasion of their Installation as the Twelfth

Chancellor of the 
University of Victoria

on Thursday, May 4, 2022

_______________________________________
Chancellor

_______________________________________
President and Vice-Chancellor


